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There are now numbers out on both Green and Blue 
Courses. Not only do these numbers show you what 
peg you are on, they can be used to report problems 
and faults on that target through the new fault 
reporting page on the clubs website.
Red Course will be done as soon as it has been re-
designed.

Thanks to all those who turned up for the AGM.Your new committee members are:
Gary Snook – Chairman
Andy Millard – Treasurer
Peter Parker – Secretary
Ken Lewry – Executive Officer
Their contact details are on the club website

Membership is currently down for this year, mainly due to people 
not having yet paid their subs that were due on the 1st April. 
Remember – no membership – no shooting

We will shortly be putting up a shed by the containers. It will have a combi 
lock, the number of which will be emailed to members. This is so you can put 
any equipment you do not require when you are shooting in there for safety

I am hoping to put out a newsletter every two months, so keep 
an eye on the website. If you have anything you wish included 
into the newsletter, please contact me.
Peter
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